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St. Christopher's Episcopal Church 

1402 West Main Street

Carmel, Indiana 46032











November 12, 2009
Dear Grant Recipient-

Congratulations in being awarded a Carmel Green Teen Micro-Grant for your youth environmental project, Increasing Organic Produce Yield for Distribution to Food Pantries. We look forward to receiving periodic updates from your group as planning and implementation of the project progresses. We ask that you continue to provide us with project dates for photo opportunities so we can promote and support your efforts. Attached is a Project Report Form that will be due upon completion of your project. We are providing this to you now, so that you may use it as your project progresses to track your outcomes, finances, and media coverage. Please feel free to contact us with any questions throughout your project. Thank you so much for your dedication to environmental stewardship and to the youth of Carmel.

Sincerely,

Lauren Gibson, Youth Coordinator

Carmel Green Teen Micro-Grant Program

317-571-9536

info@carmelgreenteen.org
Making Carmel greener, one youth project at a time.
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